


maximum height to keep some uniformity in the
neighbourhood. Our own City staff have
recommended adopting maximum room heights of
12 feet (which is 50% taller than rooms in my own
house), and a maximum building height of 29.5 feet
with NO exceptions allowing multiple storeys to
exceed the standard roofline. This would be
consistent with neighbouring Vancouver, Surrey,
and Burnaby. It would also encourage dwellings
which are in line with the Metro Vancouver
objective to densify the urban area and to make
better use of the land space. So called MEGA-
houses, with 4 or 5 car garages (see the 5000
block of Blundell Rd.), are not improving the land
use, will overload the road network, be contrary to
the objective of increasing transit usage, and be
divisive factors in their neighbourhoods. To see
how well smaller lots with reasonably sized homes
look like, just visit neighbourhoods with 40-45 x
100 foot lots with compatibly designed homes on
them, like mine. Two 80 foot lots can create three
40 foot lots with homes with 1 or 2-car garages and
up to 4-5 bedrooms. This still leaves room for trees
and greenery to refresh the air and provide privacy
as well as room for backyards to be enjoyed. If
Rlchmond can require any sizable tree that is
removed to be replaced to maintain the foliage
density, then surely the recommended height
restrictions (3.7m and 9m) would be in line with
maintaining liveable neighbourhoods. Thank you.




